
 

PUBLIC COMMENT RESPONSE  
February 28, 2024  

 
Public Comment Response:  
 
Public Comment Preamble: The TARC Board values hearing from its customers, TARC 
employees and public at large. This Board will not respond in this meeting to any comments made 
at this time.  However, TARC will post a response on TARC’s website regarding the comments 
made by the following meeting.  In addition, the TARC Board may assign the feedback or 
comments to be further examined by its subcommittees and, if warranted, further addressed by 
TARC.  
 
Public Comment via Facebook 

 

Robert McNair – The Board heard Mr. McNair’s inquiry about the implementation of mobile ticketing 
solution payment. We are excited to announce that TARC Mobile Ticketing will be launched on April 
23, 2024. Starting from this date, customers will be able to purchase tickets on their mobile devices.  

 

 

  
 


